
GM CUSTOMER CARE AND AFTERSALES 
 

DCS2400 
 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
  
Date: May 6, 2010 
   
Subject: 10088 – Safety Recall 
  Hood Louver Separation 
  Additional Parts Information 
    
Models: 2006-2010 HUMMER H3 
  2009-2010 HUMMER H3T 
    
To: All HUMMER Dealers 
    
Attention: Service Manager, Parts Manager and, Warranty 

Administrator   
 
General Motors released Safety Recall 10088 on April 30, 2010.  The total number of U.S. 
vehicles involved is approximately 162,000. 
 
This message provides additional information regarding how to obtain the DOW Automotive 
products needed to complete the service procedure required for this product field action.      
  
The 5404A - Beta Primer and U418 - Urethane Adhesive can be purchased from the following 
sources: 
 
 DOW Automotive – North America 
 
To order call 1-800-309-0988. 
 

• Pittsburgh Glass Works (PGW) 

 
If you currently have an account with PGW (not tied to the GMSPO account), call 1-888-774-
2886 to order.  If you do not have a PGW account, call 877-855-8100. 
 
When ordering, please be sure to use the product descriptions noted above. 
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